
This week at school talked about Halloween!  Each day of the week, we read 
spooky stories, sang songs about ghosts, witches, and skeletons, and made 

creepy, fun Halloween crafts!  

During circle time, we learned several new songs this week, including: “5 
Little Ghosts”, “There Was an Old Lady Who Wasn’t Afraid of Anything at 

All”, “The Skeleton Dance”, and “The Halloween Freeze Dance”. 

Some of the fine motor crafts we made this week were witches that we 
hung up in the classroom, mummies that we wrapped with white strips of 
paper, scarecrows for our November bulletin board, and ghosts that we 

sponge painted with white paint.  

As a special treat, on Wednesday, we made “Monster Mash”, a delicious 
Halloween snack.  It consisted of candy eyeballs, gummy fingers, spiders, 
worms, scary Hershey kisses, pretzels, and Booberry cereal.  It was super 

yummy!  We also painted pumpkins on Wednesday, too! 

Our letter of the week was “C”.  Throughout the week, we talked about the 
sound the letter makes. We also made a list of words that begin with this 

letter.

Stories this week included: The Littlest Witch, There Was An Old Mummy 
Who Swallowed a Spider, T-Rex Trick or Treat, 10 Timid Ghosts, and The 

Haunted Ghoul Bus.

Next week we will be talking about sharing, friends, and family.  Our letter 
of the week will be “D”.  When it is your child’s show & share day, please 

have them bring in something that begins with this letter.
.
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As the weather is getting 

cooler, please remember to 

send in with your child a light 

jacket or sweatshirt as we will 

still be going outside as much 

as possible throughout the 

week! ☺

Monday, November 11th 
Veterans Day Holiday, NO SCHOOL

Tuesday, November 26th 
Parent-Teacher Conferences

Thursday, November 28th 
Thanksgiving Holiday, NO SCHOOL

Friday, November 29th 
Thanksgiving Holiday, NO SCHOOL
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